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Dear Commisoners

I do a lot of travel as an academic and what I really love about coming back to Australia is listening and
watching the high quality ABC broadcasting.

It 1s almost unique globally in relation to its value free and integrity laden journalism.
I was very saddened to hear that there were such large scale cuts being made to this wonderful institution. I
hope that this can be seriously reversed. The ABC needs more money to expand what is a truly wonderful

service supplied to us the Australian people.

Regards
Georgina Murray
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